
 
Greetings Families! 

Week of July 6th – July 10th    

This week we’ve been talking about the Sonoran Desert.  
We read a book that gave us lots of information about it 
called Desert Digits, and watched an educational video 
on the topic.  We’ve learned so much about the Sonoran 
Desert, particularly about the different types of plants 
and animals that can be found there. 
  

      
 
For music, we came back to our song, “Way Out in the 
Desert.”  It mentions many of the animals we’ve been 
learning about this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For art, we created a Sonoran Desert scene.  We had so 
much fun with this project! 

 

As usual, we were very busy during our morning work 
period this week.  We are gaining so many skills from 
engaging in the work we choose during this period.   

 

 

We had an awesome week in our class, and we can’t wait 
to see what’s in store for us during the rest of this 
summer!    

Sincerely, Ms. Sein  


